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Fort Wayne IAP, IN - The 122nd Fighter Wing’s Commander, Col. David Augustine is 
hosting an AFSO 21 event in Fort Wayne to stream-line the ancillary training process in 
the Air National Guard.  LtGen Harry M. Wyatt, III, the Director of the Air National 
Guard commissioned the event recently when addressing a group of senior Air National 
Guard leaders in Washington D.C. 
 
ANG members from throughout the United States are taking part in the week long 
endeavor.  A goal of this AFSO 21 processes is to reduce the Ancillary Training in the 
ANG by over 90% from what it currently is now. The group will focus on three major 
categories of training this week that will impact the 106,700 airmen in their training 
environment. 
 
The 122nd Fighter Wing, Indiana Air National Guard Base operates the A-10 
Thunderbolt II aircraft. The 122nd Fighter Wing Airmen are routinely deployed around 
the world in support of the Air Force federal mission while also supporting District 3 and 
the State of Indiana with homeland support responsibilities. 
 
Keep connected to the 122nd Fighter Wing on Facebook and Twitter. 
 

For more information, please contact MSgt Darin Hubble, 122d Fighter Wing, Base Public Affairs 
Superintendent at (260) 478-3314. 
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